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WE ARE APEOPLE SEEKINGTO CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE

Raising up followers who demonstrate Christ’s love!

. . WEDNESDAY PRAYER TIME
e Seeking Unity - Belong to God, Belong to Each Other
e Others Matter - Passion for the Abandoned V\/edmesda}/] P[\;lom]ngs at 9 am
. : e : . : we are still having a time of
Hope in Christ - Seeking God's Restoration & Rescue craver ot the churen. This iz
e Living out Love - Building Intentiocnal Relationships limited to 10 people and no
e Callto Serve - Enabled to Serve one that has been in any way

sick or around someone that
has been ill. Contact Brenda

You can find more information about our church and Bowden if vou want to join
greater Nazarene body through our website them at (252) 904—9340
WWW.rmnaz.com.
SERVICESONLINE THIS WEEK

Palm Sunday Sermon with Dr. Mason — Available Now on the Website
Message with Pastor Steve =— ~Available Sunday Morning 10:30am on the Website
7 PM Wednesday Bible Study with Pastor Steve — Join through Zoom link on Website

OTHERTHINGS ONLINE THIS WEEK

Weekly Special Music from Worship Team — Available Now on the Website
Hebrew Bible Study with Ken Schenck — Available Now on the Website
Video Announcements from Pastor Steve— Available Friday Afternoon on the Website

GIVING
April Giving Update PASTORSTEVE CONTACT INFORMATION
Offering/ Tithes $ 3,334.32
Faith Promise $ 230 Cell Phone 559-905-7497
Facilities Renewal $0 E-mail steve@rmnaz.com

Budgeted Need per Month $10,250

FACILITIES RENEWAL PROJECT

We are still working to build a more hospitakble space at the church for visitors and families.
Even now as we are not meeting work and planning is happening to improve our space. We will
meet together again and we want to create an inviting environment We will be working to
renovating the fover, signage, family life center and classrooms to make our facilities more family
and guest focused. Please feel free to give a donation to this project!
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